
Francis Water Co. 
P.O. Box38 

Garrett, Ky 41 630 
(606)874- 11 1 1 

August 30,2004 

Ms. Beth O'Donnell 
Commissioner's Director 
21 I Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, Ky 40602 Case 2004-00338 

Dear Ms. O'Donnell 

Francis Water Co. lnc. would like to file a rate case application 
and also an increase in nonrecurring charges with the 
Commission. Francis Water Co. is a small water system of 31 1 
customers and has not asked for a rate increase since 1989. 
Our total revenuefor 2003 was only 58,OOO. 

A copy of this application has been sent to the office of 
the attorney General, Greg Stumbo on August 30,2004. Francis 
water Co. will publish a notice to customers of a rate increase on 
September Ist, 8th, and 15th, inthe Floyd Co. Times Newspaper. 

We have also included over 300 letters from customers stating 
Francis Water Co. has excellent service and water quality for 67 
years. Thank you for your time and assistance in this case. 

Sincerely, 

Sterling Francis 
Francis Water Co. 




















































































































































































